
 

 

23/02/2021 

 

To whom it may concern: 

 

The purpose of this letter is to verify that Zibo Yimore Translation CO.LTD provided the 

English proofreading services for Manuscript NO. 05198253 (New-onset depression after hip 

fracture surgery among older patients: effects on clinical outcomes and what can we do?) by 

Qinhao Chen, which is under consideration for publication in your journal. 

The basic language editing including the correction of grammar, punctation and syntax was 

performed normatively with our best efforts. And the edited document was returned to the 

writer on 23/02/2021. We are unaware of any changes or additions made to the manuscript 

after that time. We have kept the specimen of the received original file in case of any legal 

dispute. 

 

 

 

 


